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WELCOME NEW B2SN

VOLUNTEERS!
Pat Burke Laura Bagley
Patrice Fazzio  Steve Harris
Joe Lima Sylvia Goodale

Lynda Warren Denise O’Leary

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK

September is almost upon us. I am sure many would join me in considering
the coming month to be among the best on the Cape. The air
and ocean temperatures are usually warm, the Cape is less
crowded and you can still enjoy the beach. Colorful fall
plantings appear and cranberry bogs begin their harvests.
It’s also a time when dog owners can take their furry friends
to enjoy the beach after Labor Day. Count me in!

In July, our board of directors were happy to finally meet in person after
many months of meeting online via Zoom! Over the summer, our
membership team has been busy taking on new members and we’ve also
been recruiting and training new volunteers. Our committees have been
meeting to plan for social activities this fall, however, holding the events may
depend on how we are doing with the rate of spread of the COVID variant
locally. We continue to monitor communications from the CDC and the state
and local Department of Public Health regarding the spread of the COVID
variants and will make decisions about holding events accordingly. Wearing a
mask to protect yourself in public places that are indoors is a good practice,
and many businesses are now encouraging it.

As always, please let us know about any needs you may have. Be safe.

Carol Donohue

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

Maureen Boland has been volunteering with Bay to Sound Neighbors
(B2SN) since the very first information meeting in 2017 when B2SN was just
an idea. Recognizing the value this great organization could bring to the
community, she immediately joined the marketing and outreach organizing
committee. Then, when B2SN began to operate, she served on the board of
directors until September 2019.

Throughout her volunteer service as a leader and
service provider, Maureen has been dedicated to the
members. Besides providing countless rides, what she
remembers as being special are the friendly visits with

A= AW members seeking some company and conversation.
Frlendly visits for Maureen weren’t only to sit and chat. She has been known
to take the member to the beach, go for a walk, visit Packet Landing or the




Bass River Park. Sometimes her friendly visits involved gardening with a
member. She is dedicated to having a positive impact on our members’
day.

In addition to volunteering for B2SN, Maureen works with the Faith
Family Kitchen serving meals to people in need. She also works with the
Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) where you can find her
working community road races, stuffing police cruisers with food,
staffing the High School Shelter when needed, delivering and supplying
products to congregate homes, and working on the Brown Bag program
providing supplemental groceries through the Council on Aging.

Maureen is an amazing person who gives tirelessly to the community.
When she isn’t busy volunteering, she is active biking, walking,
continuing with her 30-year yoga practice and traveling to explore her
family roots in Italy.

Contact Us

Bay to Sound Neighbors
PO Box 1505
S. Dennis, MA 02660
508-470-0585
Baytosoundneighbors@gmail.com
www.Baytosoundneighbors.org
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